
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department   
Date: April 01, 2020 
Bulletin No: NY 2020-10 
Subject: Cybersecurity Regulations- Extension to File Certification of Compliance 

Due to the Coronavirus outbreak, the New York State Department of Financial Services (DFS) 
has extended the deadline for filing the Certification of Compliance pursuant to Cybersecurity 
Regulation 23 NYCRR 500 from April 15, 2020 to June 1, 2020. 
 
Please be advised that all regulated entities and licensed persons must file the certification 
even if they are granted a “limited exemption” under the regulations. 
 
All filings should be done electronically on the DFS Web portal at: 
https://www.dfs.ny.gov/industry_guidance/cybersecurity    
 
All questions regarding filing should be directed to:  cybersupport@dfs.ny,gov 
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